

Department of **BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION**

RON DESANTIS, GOVERNOR



MELANIES. GRIFFIN, SECRETARY

2/11/2025

Working with Jeff Blair as our facilitator for the Florida Building Commission has been an absolute game-changer! His ability to bring people together, navigate complex discussions, and foster a truly collaborative environment is nothing short of inspiring. In my experience, I've never met someone like Jeff, he is a true master of his craft. He doesn't just guide meetings; he energizes them, ensuring that every voice is heard, and every opinion is considered. His enthusiasm for problem-solving and forward-thinking approach makes even the most technical topics engaging. I deeply appreciate his dedication, adaptability, and passion for making a real impact. The Florida Building Commission wouldn't be the same without him and all that he has contributed. Jeff is not just a facilitator; he is a catalyst for progress!

Best Regards,

alan Burke

Alan Burke

Executive Director

Florida Building Commission